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Expanding WES rail service to Salem would be incredibly beneficial. It will help 

decrease vehicle emissions with so many people able to commute to Salem without a 

car. It would also expand car free recreation opportunities for people looking to get 

out of the city to ride their bikes.  

I hope one of the things that is studied is a way to make sure this is an affordable 

alternative to driving.  


